to reconnect and how special those memories were.

Anyway, many thanks to you for all your efforts in maintaining this site as well as keeping the light burning for the next reunion!

Lorne Raymond

Posted On: January 20, 2006 02:51:13 PM

Name: Mel Anthony

Email: mel.anthony@hotmail.com
Site found through: Word of mouth

Comments: Mike: just a note to give you my NEW e-mail address... Keep up the good work on the cite... Mel

Posted On: December 31, 2005 01:22:16 PM

Name: Paul Email: Bruyneel

Site found through: Internet search

Comments: I attended St. Marys for one year 59/60. I remember my friends Bob Fleming and Gerry McNorgan. Does anyone here from them

Paul

Posted On: December 30, 2005 12:42:33 PM

Name: Michael Follis Email: mike@smcr.ca

Comments: This is to inform all that Robert Charette (Class of 1969) past away a week before Christmas. His funeral mass was held at Our Lady of Sorrows in Petawa, ON. This news was passed to me by Fr. Howard Chabot who is retired in Westmeath, ON.

Posted On: December 15, 2005 05:57:43 AM

Name: jim mason cssr Email: jmason@bellnet.ca Comments: Greetings all,

Here's a prayer for a blessed Christmas for all of you and yours 'out there'. May these holydays refresh your lives and give rise to new hopes for 2006.

jim mason cssr

Posted On: November 09, 2005 10:10:09 AM

Name: jim mason

Email: jamson@bellnet.ca

Comments: Just another note on deaths - Fr. Len "Big Fitz" Fitzgerald, brother of Fr. Ray (Little Fitz), died in Edmonton. Big Fitz as he was known to all CSsRs was 92. He was a gentle-man of the first class and wonderful priest. Spent his life in the West in the mountains and valleys of the Caribou and Kootenays. Loved it all passionately. Was on Marriage Encounter teams for many years and inspired all who encountered him. Came from St. Odilio, east of Quebec City and not far from Prime Minister Louis St. Laurent's summer home (actually maternal home). The village was called, what else? St. Patrice! Big Fitz graduated from SMC in the early 30s.

Also Fr. Art Alexander died unexpectedly on Sunday, November 6th in Saint John. Art graduated from SMC in the late 40s, taught philosophy in both Woodstock and Windsor and in the mid seventies joined the diocese of Saint John where he was a pastor in several parishes. Another one of those parish priests we'd all love to have as our pastor.

jim mason, cssr

Posted On: November 06, 2005 01:19:54 PM

Name: iim mason